1 - For Savannah to
have a safe
pregnancy and
delivery.

2 - For meetings to
continue to get
booked.

3 - For safety on the
road as we travel.

4 - For the Ugandan
Amos to accept
Christ as his Savior.
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MATTHEW & SAVANNAH
GARDNER

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

| Dear Pastors and Friends,

Deputation:

The blessings of the Lord seem nearly endless! We have a big blessing to add

to that list: Savannah is pregnant with our first child! We will now be going to
Uganda with a mini missionary. We appreciate all of your prayers and ask for

you to pray for Savannah to have a safe pregnancy and delivery. The due date

is July 24th.

Many times, as we have opportunites to share the gospel around the country
while we are on deputation, we meet unsaved people who we add to our prayer
list. During the month of January though, I had a different experience. The
Lord crossed my path with a police officer one day (I didn’t get stopped or
pulled over in case you’re wondering). I gave the police officer a gospel tract
and started talking to him about heaven. By the end of the conversation, I
found out that he was a believer and that his dad had been a pastor for
twenty-seven years. It’s always an encouragement to meet another Christian
while soul winning.

Uganda:

Uganda just had their presidential election. There were riots due to the results
of that election in some parts of the country. Soroti is the area that we will be
working in, and thankfully, there were no problems in that town. Please be in
prayer for the missionaries currently in Uganda right now as they try to further
the cause of Christ during these turbulent times.

For the furtherance of the Gospel,
Matthew and Savannah Gardner
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